From: Mike Taylor - Chilmark ||

Sent: 17 February 2015 15:59

To: Planning Policy

Subject: Brentwood Borough - Strategic Growth Options Consultation - Representation for
Barwood Land and Estates Ltd.

Attachments: PastedGraphic-1.1iff; ATT444447.htm; Brentwood Consuitation Questionnaire - Barwood
Land and Estates Response 170215.pdf; ATT444448.htm

Follow Up Flag: Follow up

Flag Status: Flagged

Dear Sirs,

We are instructed by and write on behalf of Barwood Land and Estates Ltd.

Please find the attached, completed, consultation response form with respect to the Brentwood Borough
Local Plan: Strategic Growth Options Consultation. We would be pleased to discuss any aspect of our
representation submission with you accordingly.

We would be grateful if you will confirm safe receipt and that the representation has been duly made.
Kind regards,

Mike

MIKE TAYLOR
Managing Director, Chilmark Consulting Ltd.

www.chilmarkconsulting.co.uk

Chilmark Consulting Ltd.
Albany House, High Street, Hindon, Wiltshire SP3 6DP
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